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Tristel plc  
("Tristel" or the "Company") 

 
Notice of Results 

 
Tristel plc (AIM: TSTL), the manufacturer of infection prevention products, confirms that its preliminary results for 
the year ended 30 June 2020 will be announced on Monday 19 October 2020. 
 
Due to physical distancing restrictions and to comply with UK Government directives to avoid non-essential travel, 
Tristel will not be hosting its usual shareholder investor presentations in the City, London. However, on Monday 19 
October 2020 at 7am, a video presentation recorded by Paul Swinney, CEO and Liz Dixon, FD, will be made available 
here: https://www.tristelresults.com 
 
If shareholders have any questions on the preliminary results for the management, please send them to 
tristel@walbrookpr.com and the Company will address them within the confines of information already disclosed 
to the market. Responses of the Q&A will also be made available on the Company’s website as soon as possible.  
              
 
For further information please contact:         
 

Tristel plc Tel: 01638 721 500 
Paul Swinney, Chief Executive Officer  
Liz Dixon, Finance Director  
  
Walbrook PR Ltd Tel: 020 7933 8780 or tristel@walbrookpr.com 
Paul McManus Mob: 07980 541 893 
Lianne Cawthorne Mob: 07584 391 303 
  
finnCap Tel: 020 7220 0500 
Geoff Nash/ Giles Rolls (Corporate Finance)  
Alice Lane (ECM)  
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